
The deconstruction of Bethany Motherhouse left behind a trail of
objects across our community and beyond, each carrying its own

unique tale. Many of these items gained fresh value, meaning, and
importance in their new locations. In preparation for the Sisters of
St. Martha 125th anniversary, we invite people to share their stories

of Bethany through the objects that they acquired. 
Please answer the following questions (as best as possible): 

Why did you want it? What was the attraction?

How do you use it?

Object description: 
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How did you obtain it?

Where did it come from?



P
ie

c
e

s 
o

f 
B

e
th

a
n

y
 -

O
b

je
c

t 
in

fo

How did the Sisters of St. Martha and their Charism of Gospel
Hospitality affect/touch you?

What special meaning, values, significance does it hold for you?

*Please provide a high resolution photograph of your object.

For more information- themarthas.com/news-events.php
 Contact us at charism@themarthas.com

Anything else you may like to say about the object.

Where do you have it displayed/where is it kept?

Name

E-Mail

Phone Number

Would you be willing to have your object
temporarily displayed in a physical exhibit? 
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